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To the Bahá’i Community of Port Moody 
 

“Everything you have done and are now doing is preparing the global Bahá’í community for 
the next stage in the unfoldment of the Divine Plan.” 

 

(Universal House of Justice – Naw Ruz 177) 
 

Dearly loved friends; 
 

As you are aware, there are just ten months remaining to the end of this Five Year Plan.  In its 9 May, 
2020 message, the Universal House of Justice advise that: “the months ahead will be consequential, 
for the endeavours of the Bahá’í community”, which is followed with a sense of urgency for action in 
this “final year, of the final Plan, in a series spanning the final quarter of the opening century of the 
Formative Age”, when “the foundation upon which will rest the next series of global undertakings” will 
be sealed.   
 

With the above guidance as our focus, we write to remind you of the Teaching Conference scheduled 
for next Sunday, June 29, 2020 and encourage your active participation.  The Conference aims to 
bring the friends across our cluster together to study guidance, reflect on actions undertaken during 
the past cycle and plan for the remaining precious months to write an impeccable “concluding act in a 
captivating drama whose end is yet unwritten”, as called for by the Universal House of Justice. 
At this conference we will share thoughts on how, through meaningful conversations with neighbors, 
friends and coworkers, more souls can be invited to reflect on the current state of the world, to see 
possibilities for change, to recognize the spiritual forces available to us, and to develop commitment to 
contribute to the “concluding act”.     
 

To ensure development of a team, activity and neighbourhood based program, you are encouraged to 
register as soon as possible using the following link: 
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1dbMTBlqRe5edTnAhQ60sfa9IziLng8FE2r0Bwa--P7E 
 

Following are the details for participating in the Conference with the details as shown: 
Date: Sunday, June 28th, 2020 
Time: 10:00 am – 4:00 pm (Break from 1 pm  to 2 pm) 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86847142638?pwd=UXlJTytNa0ZNcm8wbStXQ1ovbk5kdz09 
 

Meeting ID: 868 4714 2638 
Password: 245792 
Dial in number: (778) 907 2071 
 

We eagerly look forward to seeing a large participation of friends from Port Moody at the conference.   
 

With loving Bahá’i greetings,            
 

The Spiritual Assembly of the Bahá’is of Port Moody 
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